
  

 

 

 

 

      

Newsletter 

Autumn Term 

Week 10 

Calendar Dates 

December 

5th  Winter Fayre and Christmas  
  performance of the Stick Man 
  3pm 

8th  Panto visit to Lyceum and       
  Christmas jumper day 

13th  Christmas dinner, class parties 
  and Santa 

22nd  Break up for Christmas 

January 

8th  Back to school 

16th  Parent Class Drop in 2—3pm 

February 

1st  Stay and Play, coffee and cake, 
  3pm.  Run by parents for parents 

Attendance 
Please ensure that your child is on time for 
school.  Children can be brought into the yard 
from 8.10am.  In the case of inclement    
weather, children may come straight into 
school for 8.10am. 

Learning in school starts at 8.20am.   

Previous weeks whole school attendance was 
94.6% - down 0.1% on last week 

A polite request that you please no not take 
your child out of school during term time.  This 
can result in significant gaps in learning. 

Messages from the Office 

 No letters this week 

Please can we remind parents again 
that all payments coming to the 
office should be in an envelope 
with your child’s name and what 
the payment is for. 

                             ***** 

Please can any child’s absence due to illness be       
reported to the office by 9.am.  Either via  
telephone message or using Studybugs 

                             ***** 

Polite Reminder from the Headteacher  Having 
advised against allowing children to use the 
wooden climbing equipment or pirate ship out 
of school hours (8:20am-3pm). School will not 
be responsible for any accidents or injuries 
received by any children playing on the     
equipment out of school hours. 

The Big Ambition 
Dame Rachel De Souza the Children’s          
Commissioner for England is asking school    
children to complete this survey.  Parents can 
complete this with their young children.  The 
Big Ambition provides a much-needed           
opportunity for the children of England to tell 
political decision makers what is important to 
them ahead of the General Election.  
 

You can either use the link or 
QR code. 

www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/

thebigambition   



Clubs and Activities 
Forest After School Club — Tuesday, 3-5pm 

Choir  -  Tuesday, 3-3.30pm  -  in the hall 

Martial Arts  -  Tuesday 3pm-3.45pm (in the EYFS unit) - for Y1 & Y2s only—Spaces still available 
      email craig@xmartialarts.co.uk to book.  

Gymnastics (red and Orange only)  - Wednesday 3—4pm 

Yoga  - Thursday, 3-4pm  - in the Hall.  If your child would like to join there are still spaces available and 
you are able to book from week 2 -  Thursday 9th November. There are 7 sessions remaining now. 
To book click the link and choose ‘Broomhill Infant School': https://www.kidsloveyoga.org.uk/book-your-childs-place  
 
French  - Thursday, 3-4pm - In Green Base 

 

 

 

Eat Smart 

School is embarking on the Eat Smart, Food for Life Campaign.  We will promoting healthy 

eating by working towards our Bronze Award. 

 

Forest School 
During this cold weather children need lots of 
layers of clothing so please can we ask that 
the children have extra/spare clothes.  All 
children will need gloves.   

As the weather is getting colder the children 
are coming up to school at lunchtime.  We 
would advise that the children have a hot meal 
on their forest school days. 

  

Studybugs 
Broomhill Infant has a more efficient and    
secure system for reporting your child’s      
absence due to illness, called Studybugs. 
Please get the free Studybugs app, or register 
on the Studybugs website, and use it to tell us   
whenever your child is ill and unable to attend 
school.  

You can leave a text message on the App or 
website and we can reply to you so you don’t 
need to ring and leave a voicemail, although, 
this option is still available.  

Get the App or register now at https://
studybugs.com/about/parents  

Please do not use this system for general  
messages to school.  Thank you 

https://www.kidsloveyoga.org.uk/book-your-childs-place

